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I have voted both in person and by mail and find the mail in to be far more convenient 

and mail in gives me the opportunity to refer back to the voters guide while I'm voting, 

especially for tricky worded measures. In person voting becomes difficult when it's 

required to be at a certain place between certain hours and taking a cheat sheet in 

with you so you can remember which is what. 

Please retain vote by mail! 

 

 


